

The Cornerstone Orphanage Founding Family Homes Newsletter



Thank you for your support and corporation for the work of children's welfare in Japan.

A happy new year, we thank you for your great support last year, we pray for your happiness for this year from my heart.

The Cornerstone Orphanage has been preparing as the vision of founding family homes all over Japan, besides running orphanages in abroad.

We have been doing our publicity work beginning with research through internet, SNS and activity report meeting.

And the time of the lecture in a high school of Tokyo Metropolitan area, I spoke about the present situation and the vision of orphanages abroad, and the importance of founding family homes in Japan, in front of about 300 students and teachers including who attended by internet.

As we need staffs to bring up a children and also support staffs, and those staffs need to have certain qualification, and there are few people who are preparing to get necessary qualification now.

We continue those work also this year, the time of founding a family home is really close. We earnestly keep doing our work.

We pray and ask you all to support our work continuously.

The Cornerstone Orphanage Chief Manager Ayumu Majikina



We ask your support for setting up a family home

The Great East Japan Earthquake on March 11th 2011 caused great damage to the East Japan Japanese society, but as The Cornerstone Orphanage we supported the foundation of a family home in the disaster - stricken area.

The Cornerstone Orphanage is now working to expand our project all over Japan. We kindly ask you all to support us further more from our heart.

Director of The Cornerstone Orphanage PAUL ARIMPTO

*The Family Home is a project of fostering" children in need of protection" (children who do not have a guardian, or who are recognized as inappropriate to be taken care of by a guardian) in a home of a person who is an experienced foster parent, or a person approved by the ministerial ordinance of the Ministry of Welfare and Labor. (5 to 6 children will be accepted altogether)

Project records

Total purchase price of the gross area(703㎡) of the family home called "A Branch of Almond Tree" in Koriyama city Fukushima prefecture 36,396,079 yen (March 2013 to June 2014), and the total cost of construction 41,052,945 yen (April 20115 to July 2016) we donated to the social welfare corporation "Karashidane no kai".

For the support to open a family home in Japan. Financial Report. 2021. November

Specified donation	the balance brought forward from the previous month	the amount income	the amount transferred togeneral account	the balance carried forward to the next month
Fund for a family home in Japan	¥8,713,678	¥169,900	¥27,867	¥8,855,711

Please send donations

PAYING BANK: MIZUHO BANK, LTD A/C WITH BRANCH: GOTANDA BRABCH

SWIFT CODE: MHBKJPJT A/C NUMBER: 0120-2915961

NAME: TOKUTEI HIEIRI KATUDOU HOUJIN ISHIZUE NO ISHIKOJIIN NIHON DENO KOJIIN SETURITU OYOBI SHIEN NO TAME



It is possible to send your donation for The Cornerstone Orphanage with a credit card through PayPal. Please check our homepage for more information.

Fund for the support to open a family home in Japan The Cornerstone Orphanage, a nonprofit organization Kureinzuhiru Iwasaki 201, 1-14-1 Nishigotanda, Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo 141-0031 TEL. 03-5740-8814 / FAX. 03-5740-8817 / E-mail. ishizue@athena.ocn.ne.jp

http://www.cornerstone.or.jp/

